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Non-Discrimination Statement   
 
Since the formation of students in the Catholic faith heritage and its religious traditions is the 
primary purpose for which our Catholic schools have been founded. Both parents and students 
must be willing to abide by the values inherent in our Catholic faith and by our philosophy of 
Catholic education.  Students who desire an educational experience founded on the Catholic 
philosophy of education and who fulfill the requirements and conditions for enrollment specified 
below, are eligible for admission to the Catholic schools in the Diocese of Harrisburg without 
discrimination with respect to sex, race or ethnic origin according to the subsequent provisions of 
this policy.  The request for the admission of students from a public or private school must be 
carefully reviewed and the reasons for the request examined. No student is to be admitted if there 
is any indication that the parents and students are seeking admission to avoid a racial/ethnic 
situation in a public or private school. 
 
 


